
Subject: Thanks Wayne
Posted by Norris Wilson on Fri, 24 Dec 2010 16:15:11 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I think it is a wonderful thing how you openly share your speaker designs.  I know you have put
allot of hard work into each and every design.
Many here surely realise what a treasure of knowledge that you share on this forum each and
every day is priceless, and its free.

Your Pi 12 subwoofer is GREAT!  I love many of the design elements that you have included.  It
looks as if you did not leave any stones unturned to ensure nothing but an excellent outcome.

Thanks again for the plans, and everything you do for others.

I will contact you via email to discuss a few thoughts I have.

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to the Parham family, and all of our fellow audio
enthusiast who patron here.

Norris 
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